
Members,  
I would like to thank the few people that stepped up to support the Wednesday chicken BBQ for September but unfortu-
nately there were not enough people to make a go of this event for the whole month.   
The By-Laws 5 year review has come up this year and we will be making the changes to the By-Laws over the next week.  
They will be voted upon at the second meeting in October, Tuesday October 23rd. 
The Lodge Veterans Chairpersons, Arlene and Steve Rutledge put on a BBQ for Harbor Homes on August 23rd.  The event 
went very well and was attended by the vets and members of the Lodge, Pam and Calvin Goude, Peggy Laramie, Cullen 
Downing, Teresa and Brian Ryea, George Lapan and myself.  Donations were made by Price Chopper, Bob Walsh, and Elk 
attendees.  Chairs and grills were brought to the house for the event by Cullen, Peggy, Steve, And Arleen. 
The State picnic on August 5 was a great success.  Approximately 95 people were served hamburgers, hot dogs, sausage, 
corn and salads with all the trimmings.  Huge thanks go out to Peter Roberts for the donation of the tent for this event.  A 
very special thank you goes out to Martha Chesley for chairing this event and also to all of the volunteers that helped to 
make this a wonderful day.  
 
Charles Handel ER 
cjbroom@aol.com 
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Friday Night Dinners 

 

Sept. 7th Baked Ziti  $7.00 

  
Sept 14th Stuffed Chicken  $8.00 

 
Sept 21st Steak BBQ  $10.00 
 

Sept 28th Meatloaf  $7.00 
 
     
 

Dinner served  
5:30—7:00 PM 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

 
State meeting:  Littleton Lodge, September 9 at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Regular meeting:  September 11.   
 
There will be no regular meeting on September 25. 
The Grand Exalted Ruler will be at the lodge on Tuesday, 
September 25 for an evening dinner and gift presentation.  
There will be members from all over the state at this 
event.  This is a coat and tie dinner with a pork roast din-
ner served at a cost of $15.00 per person.  I will be pre-
senting a check in the amount of $1,000.00 to the GER 
representing our lodge.  This is the ENF monies that 
come from your lodge donations.  Please, support of your 
lodge and show up for this event.  The GER will be sign-
ing membership cards at this time. 
 

Elks State Charity Dance will be hosted by Keene Lodge 

927 on Saturday, November 10, 2012.   Posters and tick-

ets for this event are at the lodge.  Cost is $15.00 per per-

son.   

Sickness and Distress 

 
Jim Adams and Bill Baker are currently recuperating 
at the Lebanon Center Genesis. 
 
Our deepest sympathies to the family of Bob Poland. 

Welcome Autumn! 
 
Now that summer vacations and family activities are 
nearing summer’s end, the Lebanon Elks are planning 
our usual fun filled gatherings for Elks and their bona 
fide guests. 
On September 21st we’ll have our last summer steak 
bbq.  Karaoke and dancing with Jill immediately fol-
lowing is a great way to celebrate the beginning of 
Fall. 
Other dates to mark on your calendar are Friday, Oc-
tober 19th for our annual cook off.  Friday, October 
26th for the Halloween costume party with music pro-
vided by Jim Hollis and is one man band. 
Keep in touch, and come visit the lodge and enjoy a 
night out on the town with friends and neighbors. 

Hello, 
The VA Hospital has asked for our help.  They would like 
to request that if anyone who is license with the state of 
NH or VT that is a beautician or barber that is interested in 
coming to the VA Hospital and giving hair cuts 
or manicures to get in touch with me.   
They always welcome people to come in and visit patient's 
but again to contact me and I will get them in touch with 
the our contact person at the VA  
They also have a need for children's books and 
games.  New or really good used ones.  The purpose of 
myself as the contact person is so that the Lodge is get-
ting the credit for sending people over.  That way I will 
keep records on it.  Thank you, I am hoping to be able to 
get volunteers for the projects that the hospital is looking 
for.  Also a thank you to all that have donated their books.   
  
Best Regards, 
  
Arleen Rutledge 


